
 CITY OF VAUGHAN 
 
 REPORT NO. 12 OF THE 
 
 COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 (WORKING SESSION) 
  
 For consideration by the Council 
 of the City of Vaughan 
 on March 21, 2017 
 
 
 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) met at 9:51a.m., on March 8, 2017. 
 
Present:  Regional Councillor Gino Rosati, Chair 

Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 

 
The following items were dealt with: 
 
 
1 YORK REGION RAPID TRANSIT UPDATE  
 CITY-WIDE 
 (Referred) 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the report of the Deputy City Manager Planning & 

Growth Management and the Director of Development Engineering and Infrastructure 
Planning, dated January 18, 2017, be approved; and 
 

2) That the presentation by Mr. Paul May, Chief Engineer and Ms. Linda Filippi, Manager, 
Community Liaisons, York Region Rapid Transit Corporation, Highway 7, Markham and 
Communication C1, presentation material, be received. 
 
Recommendation 
 
Council, at its meeting of January 24, 2017, adopted the following recommendation (Item 2, Report 
No. 4): 
 
Recommendation of the Committee of the Whole (Working Session) meeting of January 18, 2017: 

 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends that consideration of this 
matter be deferred to the March 8, 2017 Committee of the Whole (Working Session), in 
accordance with Communication C2, memorandum from the Deputy City Manager, Planning 
and Growth Management, dated January 17, 2017. 

 
Report of the Deputy City Manager Planning & Growth Management and the Director of Development 
Engineering and Infrastructure Planning, dated January 18, 2017 
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REPORT NO. 12 OF THE COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE (WORKING SESSION) 
FOR CONSIDERATION BY COUNCIL, MARCH 21, 2017 

 
Recommendation 

The Deputy City Manager Planning & Growth Management and the Director of Development 
Engineering and Infrastructure Planning recommend: 
 

1. THAT the presentation from York Region Rapid Transit Corporation staff on the status of 
rapid transit projects in Vaughan be received. 

 
 
2 2016 CITIZEN SATISFACTION SURVEY RESULTS 
 
The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recommends: 
 
1) That the recommendation contained in the following report of the Senior Manager of Strategic 

Planning, dated March 8, 2017, be approved; and 
 
2) That the presentation by Mr. Martin Hrobsky, Vice President, Ipsos Public Affairs, Bloor Street,  

Toronto, and Communication C2, presentation material entitled, “2016 Citizen Satisfaction 
Survey Results”, be received. 

 
Recommendation 

 
The Senior Manager of Strategic Planning, in consultation with the Senior Management Team, 
recommend: 

1. That this report be received for information. 
 
 
3 OTHER MATTERS CONSIDERED BY THE COMMITTEE 
 

3.1 RECESS AND RECONVENE 
 

The Committee of the Whole (Working Session) recessed at 10:40 a.m. and 
reconvened at 10:50 a.m. with the following members present: 
 

Regional Councillor Gino Rosati, Chair 
Regional Councillor Mario Ferri 
Councillor Marilyn Iafrate 
Councillor Tony Carella 
Councillor Sandra Yeung Racco 

 
 
 
 
 
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m. 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
Regional Councillor Gino Rosati, Chair 
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